
 
 
 
 

EMERGENCY NOTICE 
 

          Bridleway Closed   
 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984: SECTION 14(2) 

EMERGENCY TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF TRAFFIC ON 

(GREAT BARFORD: BRIDLEWAY 8, WILDEN: BRIDLEWAY 37 AND WYBOSTON CHAWSTON 

AND COLESDEN: BRIDLEWAY NO 18) 

BEDFORD BOROUGH COUNCIL HEREBY GIVE NOTICE THAT from the date hereof to the 2nd 

May 2024, both dates inclusive, or until the proposed works are completed, no persons shall proceed 

on foot or on horseback or lead a horse or cycle along Great Barford: Bridleway No 8, Wilden: 

Bridleway 37 and Wyboston Chawston and Colesden: Bridleway 18 which extend from Ordnance 

Survey Grid Reference (OS GR) TL 1060 5406 (Map point A) to OS GR TL 1277 5475 (Map point B).  

This emergency closure is required due to holes in the surface of bridleways caused by 

animal digging. It is expected the closure will be required for a period of up to 3 weeks and 

this will be followed by a Temporary Closure notice.  

The alternative route for users while the closure is in place is from map point B to follow Wyboston 

Chawston & Colesden: Bridleway 6 and Wilden Bridleways No 38 and No 1 in a westerly direction to 

the junction with Colesden Road. Then proceed west to the junction with Barford Road, Wilden and 

south to map point A and vice versa.  

For further information please telephone Highways Helpdesk 01234 718003 

Dated 11th April 2024 

Borough Hall Craig Austin 
Cauldwell Street Director of Environment 
Bedford MK42 9AP 
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